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13 March 2018 

 
The Maritime Museum of British Columbia hosts a Media Open House for the new 

featured exhibit A Whale’s Tale: The Incredible Story of British Columbia’s Changing 
Relationship with the Giants of the Deep 

 
The Maritime Museum of BC is pleased to invite media to a Media Open House of A 
Whale’s Tale: The Incredible Story of British Columbia’s Changing Relationship with the 
Giants of the Deep, a limited-time featured exhibit at the Maritime Museum of BC.  
 
About the Exhibit 
 
For thousands of years, humans along British Columbia’s coast have co-existed with one 
of the world’s most majestic and powerful ocean creatures: the whale. Today, these 
amazing creatures are one of the most revered marine mammals along our coast. We 
study their behavior, their acoustics and ways of communicating; we try to capture their 
majesty through photography, art, and writings; we track resident pods and identify 
individuals; and we aim to protect their environment. However, this has not always 
been the case. 
 
How have our interactions with whales changed throughout history? Why do we now 
choose to shoot whales with cameras rather than harpoons? A Whale’s Tale, a featured 
exhibit at the Maritime Museum of BC, explores our ongoing fascination with the many 
different species of whales along our coast, our changing public attitudes and 
perceptions, the history of the whaling industry, and the ongoing challenges facing our 
coastal whale populations today. 
 
Executive Director, David Leverton indicated that “this exhibit provides a great 
opportunity for visitors to learn more about the amazing diversity of whale species that 
inhabit our coastal waters and what is currently being done to protect them. It is hard to 
imagine that commercial whaling harvested over 24,000 whales in less than 120 years.” 
We have a range of interesting artefacts on display from our collection that help to tell 
the incredible story about each of these species and their ongoing struggle to survive 
especially during the past 150 years.”  
 
The exhibit will be open to the public from March 24 – August 30, 2018.  
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Media Open House Event Details 
 
You are invited to drop-in anytime between 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM on Wednesday, March 
28th at the Maritime Museum of BC (634 Humboldt St.). Admission is complimentary 
and no reservation is required. Upon arrival, please leave a business card with Visitor 
Centre personnel. Staff members will be available for comment during the Open House 
and photography is welcome. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Rachel Meyer 
Front of House Manager, The Maritime Museum of BC 
rmeyer@mmbc.bc.ca 
250.385.4222 ext.105 
 
 


